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Dear Mr Macholc,
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Ourref: 3_2020_0660-LCC.DM
Date: 6th April 2022

Planning Applications: 3/2020/0660 & 3/2020/0661

Additional Information

Haweswater Aqueduct — Bowland & Marl Hill Sections respectively

The Supplementary Environmental Information Report (Feb 2022) Table 8 indicates that
there are no new or additional likely significant effects to Cultural Heritage above those

already indicated.

Our advice therefore remains the same as that provided in July 2021, namely that:

"the proposed mitigation as outlined in section 10.7.1 of the Environmental Statement,
Vol.2 is an appropriate means of mitigating any adverse impact of the proposed
development” and those works should form a staged programme of post-permission, but
pre-construction, archaeological work secured by means of a suitably worded planning

condition.

Yours sincerely

Andy Mullaney ¢ Head of Service for Planning and Environment
Development Management * PO Box 100 ¢ County Hall * Preston « PR1 OLD



